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Policy

On the recommendation of OSSD, a student with a documented case of dyscalculia will be
referred to the Mathematics Department. He or she will be enrolled in either an Individualized
Instruction in Mathematics or, where appropriate, a regularly scheduled class, to accommodate
his or her needs.

This policy will be reviewed in August 2014 and subsequently every two years.



